#13-322

Memorandum - City of Gulfport
To:  The Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Mary Beard, Procurement Specialist

Date: April 1, 2014

Re:  Consoles for Police Dept. Vehicles

Department of Police
Bids Received 03-25-14

I have reviewed the bids received on the above referenced item and found Roper
Supply Company to be the lowest and best bid for a total bid amount of $23,298.00

I have issued Purchase Order #174681 accordingly and respectfully request you
make this a part of the minutes. Please see attached tabulation sheet for your review

Thank you for your consideration.
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